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Good afternoon,

 

Attached you will find the New Mexico Farm and Livestock Bureau's comments for the Cibola National Forest

Wilderness. 

 

Thank you,

Valerie 

 

 

-- 

 

Valerie A. Huerta

 

Regional Director 

 

NM Farm and Livestock Bureau

 

T 505-690-5797

 

valerieh@nmflb.org <mailto:valerieh@nmflb.org> 

 

www.nmflb.org <http://www.nmflb.org/> 

 

Excerpts from attachment copied here for coding purposes. See attachment:

 

"NMFLB is opposed to the current proposal by the United States Forest Service (USFS) of inventoried lands with

wilderness characteristics to be classified within the Cibola National Forest."

 

"Within the Mount Taylor area, people gather for bike riding, snowmobiling and a particular event called "The

Quad." Motorized vehicles are used to provide medical services for this event. Should this particular area be

designated wilderness, this event cannot take place. Mount Taylor has also been used for uranium mining; this

particular area is listed as a potential wilderness."


